
 
 

 

July 30, 2020 

 

Harneet Matta                           

H No 847 Anand Nagar A Ext District 

Patiala,  

147001        

 

 

Student Number:   

100404987 

 

 

Dear Harneet: 

 

I am pleased to provide you with this offer of admission to Graduate Studies in the Global Business 

Management beginning September 2020.  Congratulations, and welcome to KPU! 

 

I invite you to join our vibrant community of learning and discovery.   

 

At KPU, students and educators alike share a commitment to innovative and creative ways of learning 

and teaching that spans our five campuses and reaches deep into our local and global communities.   

 

It is our mission to offer all learners opportunities to achieve success in a diverse range of programs that 

blend theory and practice, critical understanding, and social and ethical awareness necessary for good 

citizenship and rewarding careers.   

 

But you already know this.  Thank you for choosing KPU.  It will be our honour to support you in your 

journey to success. 

 

Please review the enclosed information for further details about your offer of admission and directions on 

how to accept your offer and hold your spot in the program.  See you then. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Alan Davis, PhD 

President and Vice Chancellor 

 

      @presadavis  



 
 

 

OFFER OF ADMISSION 

July 30, 2020 

Student Name: Harneet Matta 

Student Number: 100404987 

Faculty: School of Business 

Program: Graduate Diploma in Global Business Management 

Start Term: Fall 2020 (September 2020) 

Confirmation Deposit 
Required: 

$2500.00 Note: A non-refundable confirmation deposit is 
required to accept and hold your offer of 
admission. Instructions for paying the deposit can 
be found at kpu.ca/admission/now-what. Confirmation Deposit 

Deadline: 
August 13th, 2020  

Offer Conditions: Offer confirmed.  You have no outstanding conditions. 

Other Information: 
In order to retain your offer of admission you must satisfy the following requirements: 

 You are required to register in your program courses as outlined in the academic 
calendar prior to July 31st, 2020 or your seat may be offered to the next eligible 

applicant 
 

 The study permit submission deadline for Fall 2020 is August 15th, 2020. Under any 

circumstances, if you are unable to provide us with a copy of your Letter of 
Introduction (LOI) or study permit issued by IRCC, you will be dropped from all 
courses, and your offer will be rescinded. 

 

 

 
Ann Yuan  
Director, International Recruitment, Admissions and Articulation 
Kwantlen Polytechnic University 

 


